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Thursday 4th September 2025 
 

 
Year 5 Drama Workshop 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of the creative curriculum topic ‘Revolution’, we have organised a visit from Teach-It 
through Drama to run a drama workshop.  This workshop will take place on Tuesday 21st October. 
 
In roles as poor Victorian orphans the children will have fun creating an authentic character while 
learning about the plight of such children and the pioneering work begun by Dr Barnardo in his first 
Ragged School. 
 
This promises to be an exciting opportunity for the children and will provide them with a range of 
skills and experiences to support their learning in the current theme, Revolution.  The total cost of 
the workshop will be £4.30 and will need to be paid via your child’s Scopay account. 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Egbaran, Miss Abela and Miss Hogben  
Year 5 Teachers 
 
 
 
 
............................................................................................................................................................ 

 
Year 5 Drama Workshop – Reply Slip 

 
 
Name of child: ..............................................................    Class: ........................... 
 
 

I agree for my child to take part in the Year 5 Drama Workshop and have paid the £4.30 

payment online. 

 
Signed: .........................................................Parent/Carer         Date: ............................ 
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